



To: Elaine Mottram, Chairperson; and William Rae, Vice-Chairperson; and Finlay Cran, Danuta Dobrzanska, Scott Forrest, Karen Gatherum, Artur Ghazaryan, Neil Grant, Steve McConnachie, JP McGivney, Sandy Munro, John Philip, Diane Sande, Barry Stephen, Stephen Stewart and Pete Turner.

Town House,  
ABERDEEN 10 April 2025

## **LOCAL LICENSING FORUM**

The Members of the **LOCAL LICENSING FORUM** are requested to meet in **Committee Room 2 - Town House** on **TUESDAY, 22 APRIL 2025 at 2.00 pm.**

ALAN THOMSON  
INTERIM CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE

### **B U S I N E S S**

- 1 Welcome and Apologies
- 2 Minute of Previous Meeting of 11 February 2025 (Pages 3 - 8)
- 3 Membership Update
- 4 Footfall Survey (JP McGivney)
- 5 Night-time Transport Issues
- 6 Taxi and Private Hire Group Update
- 7 ELEPHANT Study Update
- 8 AOCB
- 9 Date of Next Meeting - 17 June 2025

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact  
Lynis Masson, [lmasson@aberdeencity.gov.uk](mailto:lmasson@aberdeencity.gov.uk)